
Dear Shutesbury Residents: 

 

Here are the weekly Covid numbers: 

Currently no one is known to be in strict isolation.  Four people are known to be in the less-strict 

isolation period (days 6-10).  In the two-week period between May 26 and June 8, there were eight 

known cases.  

Community transmission is rated “high” in Franklin County and “medium” in Hampshire County. 

 

Please remember to inform the Board of Health if you test positive using a home test kit.  

publichealth@shutesbury.org 

 

If you are looking for information about testing, test kit availability, vaccination, or other services: 

Testing options in Franklin County 

FRCOG's COVID information 

Hampshire County Covid information   

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 

 

mailto:publichealth@shutesbury.org
https://frcog.org/covid-testing-options/
https://frcog.org/covid/
https://www.publichealthwm.org/covid-19/data/Hampshire

